GOLF COMMISSION

SPECIAL MEETING

DECEMBER 7, 2019
The Golf Commission held a Special Meeting on Saturday, December 7, 2019 at the Orchards Golf Course, in the clubhouse.  Vice Chairman Amato called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.
I.  
Roll Call
Commission Members Present



Also Present


G. Amato, Jr.






J. Fabrizio, Tournament Turf Care



D. Worroll






V. Fabrizio, Tournament Turf Care


W. Healey






T. Mars, Tournament Turf Care









K. Dawid, Tournament Turf Care








R. McNeil, Northeast Golf Group
Excused/Absent:  J. O’Connell, M. Blake, B. Nash





Vice Chairman Amato stated a quorum was not present; however, they would proceed with the presentation by Robert McNeil from Northeast Golf Group regarding recommendations and review of the grounds of the Orchards Golf Course.
II.
Public Comment

None.
III.
Consideration of Minutes – November 13, 2019 
Since a quorum was not present, Vice Chairman Amato stated the consideration of the minutes would be taken up at the January 8, 2020 meeting.
IV. 
Review of Golf Course Enhancement Recommendations
Vice Chairman Amato deferred to Mr. McNeil for his presentation as stated above.
Being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m.







Recorded by












William Healey







Acting Secretary







Submitted by








Kathleen A. Kennedy
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